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June 17, 1982

G D McLENDON
Senior Vice President

W3K82-0355
Q-3-A35.07.26

NI [Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission vi

)611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
| g7 .

Arlington, Texas 76012 |b ,'
e" ~ ',

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3 .

Docket No. 50-382
'

Significant Construction Deficiency No. 26
"Feedwater Isolation Valves - Temperature Maintenance of Actuators"
Third Interim Report

Reference: 1) LP&L Letter W3K81-0363 to NRC dated October 1, 1981
2) Telecon - L. Martin (NRC) to L. Bass (LP&L) on June 16, 1982

Dear Mr. Collins:

The physical work on the corrective action for the protection of the actuators
is complete. However, NCR W3-3872 and NCR W3-3483 resulted from work
accomplished as part of the corrective action. The conditions addressed on the
two nonconformance reports must be corrected prior to reporting the final
corrective action complete. LP&L respectfully requests an extension on SCD

;

No. 26 until July 13, 1982 at which time a final report will be submitted.

Very truly yours,

MGDMcL/LLB/ncd < v

i

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. .iuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Management N

Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission p
Washington, D. C. 20555
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